
 
Statement from Winter Park Resort  

regarding the new development plan for its base area   
  
Winter Park Resort recently submitted a Preliminary Development Plan (PDP) to the Town of Winter 
Park for redeveloping its base area, marking an additional early step in the resort's future development 
process. 
  
Since its founding in 1940, Winter Park Resort has been growing and evolving. More recently, the resort 
and the Town of Winter Park have been collaborating for years on responsible development and 
continue to evaluate how best to integrate their long-term plans. As we look to the future, the resort is 
anticipating how to grow our experience and offerings while also honoring our heritage and the needs 
of our community, employees, and guests and we look forward to sharing additional details as the 
process progresses. 
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